
 
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: PRH Staff 

 

FROM: Mike Godbout, Director - Plant Maintenance 
 

DATE: 2023 May 24 
 

SUBJECT: Schedule Electrical Shutdown  
April 24, 2023 @ 5:00 p.m. 

 
 
There will be a scheduled electrical shut down in order to install new breakers in 
a panel to power up the new HVAC units in the Penthouse. 
 
The shut down will take place this afternoon on Wednesday May 24, 2023 at 
5:00 p.m. for about one hour or less. 
 
Areas affected will be Tower A 4th Floor North Wing and Tower A 5th Floor 
emergency power and lights only.  Normal power will not be affected. 
 
A contractor will be performing the work.  Maintenance staff will be on site and 
can be reached at (613) 639-1486 should you require assistance.   
 
Your cooperation and understating is appreciated. 
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